
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Penny for a fantastic Artic picture. 

Ellis for a great attitude to his work. 
P3/4- Ellen for great work with sign language and alphabetical order.  

James & Robyn for following step by step instructions to complete a super 
animal drawing.  

P5/6- Sophie & Faith for always having an excellent attitude to their work. 
Lilyanna for having great perseverance in poetry writing.  

P7- Jessie & Lilian for a brilliant fact file and explanation about birds.  

 

 

 

 
  

 

                                         

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue No.17 

16th Jan 2025 
Next week 

 Dinner Menu – Wk 4 

 

What’s on next week 
Monday 20th Jan 
Piano 
Rugby Club P6/7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 21st Jan– 
Swimming P6/7 
Cross Country -P6/7 
P4/5 – Football @ Score 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 22nd Jan–  
Piano  
Girls Football @ R.Avenue 
Girls Hockey Club P5-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm 
Thursday 23rd Jan–  
Flute 
Gymnastics Club with Chris 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
 
 
 

Woodhall Residential P6/7 
Our residential trip is scheduled for Wednesday 11th to Friday 13th June 2025. This is always one of the highlights of the year, 
and we would encourage all P6/7 pupils to come along. To book your place, please complete the permission slip and pay a 

£30 deposit. You will find this under the payment section of the school App – ‘Woodhall Deposit’.  
Thankyou 

Upcoming Sporting Events 
21/1/2025 - P4/5 Boys Football – Indoor at Score FC (am) 

21/1/2025 Cross Country P6/7 – Ulster University Coleraine (am)  
22/1/2025 – Girls Football @ R. Avenue (pm) 

29/1/2024 – Girls Football @ Score (am) 
29/1/2024 - League Football @ R. Avenue (pm) 

 
 
 

Thank you, Mrs Fields, 
After next week, Mrs Fields will be 

moving to Moneymore Primary 
School to take up the post of Vice 
Principal. In a short space of time, 

Mrs Fields has made a positive 
impact on the pupils and staff at 

Gorran. We wish her every success 
in her new post. We know that 

she will be great! 
We want to thank her for the 

dedication and kindness she has 
shown to everyone at Gorran PS. 

  

Clubs 

Monday – Rugby (Contact) P6/7 
Tuesday – Festival Practice P4-7 (Please book 

into Kids Club 3-4pm.)   
Wednesday – Hockey Club P5-7 

Thursday – Gymnastics (P1-3) and (P4-7) 
 

Parking  
It has been a busy week on the Gorran Rd with no bus due to 

the weather, slippery conditions, and a wind turbine delivery at 
home time on Friday. We appreciate your patience and help in 

getting children safely home at the end of the day. Please 
remember to tell grandparents, aunt or uncles who are 

unfamiliar with pick up where best to park, as unfortunately one 
or two cars in the wrong place can slow things down a bit.  

The school does have a ‘Minor Works’ application approved for 
a car park and drop off zone which has been put on hold due to 

insufficient funding in the department of education. Our scheme 
is currently being re-costed and will hopefully get the go ahead 

soon.  
  


